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KEEPING YOU 

INFORMED 

Use your device to read the QR code above to access 

information and safety tips when online. 

Keeping your children safe. 

Safer Internet Day 

Parent Handouts 

Don’t forget to enroll with the National 

Online Safety to find up-to-date safety advice. 

https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/lordswood 

 

Tuesday 6th February 2024 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1DRw7Qek1IzMbMBWmc2VZpSlc-vKcBAd3?usp=drive_link
https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/lordswood

